From: Theva neethi dhas Ganapathy <gtndhas220658@gmail.com> : e

To: balani60 <balani60@yahoo.com>
- Sent: Saturday, 8 March 2013 11:18 AM
Subject: ASG's advice on SC order- requested

Dear Sir,

The order dt 05th mar of H'ble SC in SLP(C)12125/2010 has since been posted in the websile
of the Court on 06thMar. You may kindly recall that I had requested that the advice of the
ASG may be got on the strict implementation of the Court's order. The Admn is yet to open
the ATR for the tourists. May I request you to kindly expedite. With regards,

GTN Dhas, Secy(Law/TW)/09.03.2013.

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/O/?ui=2&ik=f9f23d753a&viewpt&search%nbax&m... 14-03-2013




